
K1 SW Term 3 Newsletter 
 

Welcome back! It’s been a wonderful start to Term 3. The children have settled into our class 
routines and are working really hard. Just like last term Mrs Star-Webb will be teaching the 
class from Monday -Thursday and Mrs Laurie will teach the class on a Friday. 
 
Morning Routine: In the morning when the children arrive at school they hang their bag on 
their hook outside our classroom. Then they bring their water bottle and fruit break into the 
classroom and put it on the little round table and everyday folder in the tub. After these jobs 
are done they can then go outside and play until the bell goes at 8.55am. 
Class Dojo: If you need to contact us please send a message through Dojo. We will aim to get 
back to you as soon as possible.  
Homework & Home Reading: Homework will start again this week. Homework will be 
given out at the beginning of the week and needs to be handed back in each Friday. Homework 
is an important part of your child’s schooling life and we strongly encourage it to be completed. 
Home readers will be changed on Tuesday and Thursday. If you would like home readers 
changed please put them in your child’s bag on these days. You can also still use Epic and PM 
Readers for reading at home. 
News: Sharing news each week is an important part of our speaking and listening program. 
This term we will have a news topic to talk about each week. 
 
Week  Topic 
Week 1 Holidays 
Week 2 My Favourite Book 
Week 3 Something I have learnt to do 
Week 4 My Family 
Week 5 My Favourite Food 
Week 7 The Best Day Ever 
Week 8 Sport 
Week 9 Pets or animals 
Week 10 Free Choice 
  
 
Music and Library Monday: Music and Library are still on a Monday morning. Children will 
need their library bags to borrow books. 
Hats and Jumpers: As it is a bit cooler I encourage everyone to wear a jumper or have one in 
their bag if it does get cold throughout the day. 
Please make sure that your child has a school hat packed and ready to use at school each day. 
Students without a hat will have to play under the COLA in the shade. It’s also a great idea to 
label hats and all other items coming to school. If they get lost they can then be returned easily. 
PDHPE: PDHPE this term will focus on Safe Living, Road Safety and Playing Safe. In PE we will 
have a focus on Athletics skills, dance and gymnastics. 
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